

July 3, 1961

Honorable Roger Tubby
Assistant Secretary of State
Department of State
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Tubby:

Just prior to Mr. Dulles' departure from the city on a brief holiday, he asked me to acknowledge and thank you for your letter of June 29, 1961, enclosing comments on the first Foreign Policy Conference at the Department, which he read with a great deal of interest.

Sincerely,

Lacutive Officer

STAT

JSE:at

Distribution:

Orig - Addressee

1 cc - DCI w/basic

1 cc - Col. Grogan w/copy of basic

1 cc - ER